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TWGHSs CY. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 043/19-20
Re-arrangement of the Training Sessions of TWGHSs Student Ambassador Germany Tour

13t™ July 2020
Dear Parents

As the outbreak of COVID-19, the training sessions of TWGHs Student Ambassador Germany Tour
in July and August 2020 will be rescheduled and the details are to be confirmed.

Please kindly return the signed reply slip to Miss Leung Yuk Lan by 17 July 2020 (Friday). Please
feel free to contact our Assistant Principal, Miss Leung Yuk Lan on 2443 9899 if you have any

questions.

Yours sincerely

Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



